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With reference to the recent devastation caused by Tropical Storm Erika, the Association of

Caribbean States extends sentiments of solidarity to the Government and People of the
Commonwealth of Dominica.

The Association joins with the rest of the regional and international community to extend sympathy
and sincere condolences for the tragic loss of human life, as well as the considerable destruction and

damage caused nationwide. We know that your natural resilience and spiritual fortitude will see you
through this difficult time.



